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Family Day 2020 
	
 
July 6, 2020 
 
Dear Pride Families, 
 
Due to logistical complications with planning for social distancing and other safety 
measures at our typical family day event, we have elected to cancel the event for the 
2020 season. This means we are unable to host our normal pre-rehearsal breakfast and 
rehearsal participation events. We appreciate your understanding. Anyone who has 
already registered will receive a full refund. 
 
You may visit or contact the Ball State Athletic Ticket Office to secure football game day 
tickets once the university has issued guidelines for fans at football games. At this time, 
we do not have any information about how games will operate with fans. If and when 
fans are permitted at football games, you are more than welcome to come to any game, 
within the guidelines issued by the university, to watch the Pride of Mid-America 
perform. 
 
Contact information for Ball State Athletic Ticket Office: 
https://ballstatesports.com/sports/2016/12/20/ball-state-ticket-information.aspx 
1-888-BSU-TICKET 
bsutickets@bsu.edu 
 
Sincerely, 
Caroline Hand 
Director, Pride of Mid-America Marching Band 
 
 
 
 
 
 


